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Energy Task Force 

January 12, 2018 - 12pm 

 

Attending: Liz Bone, David Miller, Andrea Chasen, Marie Angelides 

 

The School Committee needs to vote for their School Committee member to be on the task force.  

 

Dave - Audit. Heat loss at police/fire station.  Jenny from Engineering and Arise in Energy. Did 

not do electric. Going to schools February 20th, 26th for other buildings. 

 

Letter to Capital Planning, Building Committee, and CPC about buildings energy needs and 

future projects must be green. 

Green Communities - Ask Jim Barry for baseline and most recent report. 

 

Schedule a public forum for May or June to discuss sustainability. 

 

Charging Station - grant? Need an electric town car. 

 

Town Manager needs to send us a list of all grant requests.  

 

-Ask Stephanie from DPW for boiler information and send it for grant reimbursement, check in 2 

weeks. 

- Eversource - Let Mark Gold have street lights project to spearhead. 

-Statement for town meeting. 

-Apply for green communities grant, for studying roof space for solar. 

-DPW - should be built for solar, not afterwards. 

 

Slogans- WARM HOME< COOL PLANET< HOT SAVINGS 

LONG2020 

Collaborate to determine our CO2 footprint 

Solar panel gardens 

Greenlight awards to LHS kids. 

 

End 1:30 pm 

 

 


